
 
MINUTES OF GENERAL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE CLUB HOUSE ON THURSDAY  

10TH. OCTOBER 1968. 
 

 
PRESENT:  The Captain (J.A. Fiddian) in the Chair, Messrs., Greenhough Carter, Sykes,
 Robinson, A.N. Howard, Brodie, Rowley, N. Howard, R.H. Meeks, High, Butlin,
 J.C.E. Meeks and Stephenson.  
    
 The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 
     
MATTERS ARISING: The appointment of a full time Secretary was further discussed at some 
 length. It was finally agreed, the Captain, Secretary and Treasurer in  
 consultation with the President, meet and report their findings to the  
 Committee.    
 
GREENS: It was resolved we plant further trees on the Course again this year, the 
 amount to be limited to £50 plus the cost of planting same. 
 
HOUSE: It was resolved to erect a concrete garage on site to be approved, for the use 
 of the Steward in garaging his car.  
    
 The Club-House is to be closed at 7.30 p.m. on Sunday evenings as from
 October 20th. until further notice.  
    
 The Social Committee were readily given permission to purchase and install a
 new clock in the Smoke Room.   
    
GENERAL COMMITTEE: Bills presented for payment amounted to £1553.7.0d. 
     
CORRESPONDENCE: An application to bring a party to play the Course and partake of a meal
 afterwards, on October 24th., was granted to Messrs. H. Stockwell & Co. Ltd., 
 subject to the usual conditions.   
     
 There being no further business, the meeting closed with a vote of thanks to
 the Captain for presiding.  
  
  Date of next meeting, 14th. November 1968.  
  

                                          Signed    J.A. Fiddian……Captain.  
                                          Date …..14  11 68   
                                             
 

MINUTES OF A SPECIAL SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE CLUB HOUSE ON  
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17TH. 1968. 

 
 
PRESENT:   The Captain (J.A. Fiddian) in the Chair, Messrs. N. Howard, J.W. Stephenson
  and A. Fielding.   
  
BUSINESS:  The Meeting was convened to examine further applications for the post of
  assistant greens staff, as the person appointed had declined to accept the 
  post.   



  Three applicants were interviewed, namely, David Rimmer, aged 16 years,
  Stephen Pash, aged 15 years and Peter Breen, who will be 19 years of age on
  January 30th. next.    
     
  Breen, had previously been engaged in similar work and subsequent  
  questioning by all present, proved he had both the knowledge and interest in
  the work.   
     
  Whilst the sub-committee were unanimous in their decision to engage Peter
  Breen, they were very impressed by the keeness (sic) shewn by Stephen 
  Pash. This boy has not yet left school, but it was felt that the Committee at 
  their meeting in November might consider this application further, with a 
  view to supplementing the work force on the Course.  
 
RESOLVED:  That P. Breen be engaged as number three, on the Ground Staff,  
  commencing date, Saturday 19th. October 1968. 
     
                                                                                              Signed    J.A. Fiddian……Captain.  
                                                                                                                  Date …..14  11 68   
                                             
    


